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Unlock Their Future - Viney Kirpal 2011-04-09
"English is an important subject today. It is also
a difficult subject to teach. Large heterogeneous
classes, anachronistic syllabi, boring textbooks
boringly taught and purposeless examinations
demotivate students from taking English
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

seriously at college. In the twenty-first century
there is a need for professionals to be adept at
writing, speaking and understanding English
because they have to communicate well with
native English-speaking clients. Our graduates
need to be trained in these linguistic
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competencies while in college. Unlock their
Future: A Skills-based Approach to Teaching and
Learning English offers practical methods and
strategies for preparing students from the
metros as well as the small towns in English
language skills required in their professional
lives. The authors sincerely hope that this book
will bring freedom to many English-shy students
and corporates and make this a standard for
teaching of English language. Contents:
•Introduction Viney Kirpal and Shridhar B.
Gokhale • Spoken English: Some Remarks on
the Teaching of Spoken English and
Conversational English Shridhar B. Gokhale •
How Much English Speech Does a Teacher
Need? Teaching Spoken English and the Indian
Teacher Sudhakar Marathe • Computer Assisted
Language Learning T. Ravichandran • Writing
Skills: Everything is an Argument: A Thematic
Approach to Teaching the English Course
Sharmita Lahiri • How I Teach Paragraph and
Essay Writing Viney Kirpal • Reading Skills:
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Teaching Prose Prabha Sampath • Reading
Better and Faster Viney Kirpal • Note Taking
Skills Niloufer Aga • Grammar and Word Power
Development •Teaching of Grammar Shridhar B.
Gokhale • Teaching of Grammar and Vocabulary
Simon G. Bernabas • Enriching Vocabulary
Shirin Shaikh • Teaching Language to Large
Classes Madhuri Gokhale • Using a Dictionary
Shridhar B. Gokhale • Remedial English: A Case
Study Viney Kirpal •The Testing of Language
Skills Shridhar B. Gokhale • English for
Professional Purposes • Writing Emails Viney
Kirpal • English for Specific Purposes
The Loom of Time - Kalidasa 2006-08-31
Kalidasa is the major poet and dramatist of
classical Sanskrit literature - a many-sided talent
of extraordinary scope and exquisite language.
His great poem, Meghadutam (The Cloud
Messenger), tells of a divine being, punished for
failing in his sacred duties with a years'
separation from his beloved. A work of subtle
emotional nuances, it is a haunting depiction of
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longing and separation. The play Sakuntala
describes the troubled love between a Lady of
Nature and King Duhsanta. This beautiful blend
of romance and comedy, transports its audience
into an enchanted world in which mortals mingle
with gods. And Kalidasa's poem Rtusamharam
(The Gathering of the Seasons) is an exuberant
observation of the sheer variety of the natural
world, as it teems with the energies of the great
god Siva.
Mathematics for Machine Learning - Marc Peter
Deisenroth 2020-04-23
The fundamental mathematical tools needed to
understand machine learning include linear
algebra, analytic geometry, matrix
decompositions, vector calculus, optimization,
probability and statistics. These topics are
traditionally taught in disparate courses, making
it hard for data science or computer science
students, or professionals, to efficiently learn the
mathematics. This self-contained textbook
bridges the gap between mathematical and
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

machine learning texts, introducing the
mathematical concepts with a minimum of
prerequisites. It uses these concepts to derive
four central machine learning methods: linear
regression, principal component analysis,
Gaussian mixture models and support vector
machines. For students and others with a
mathematical background, these derivations
provide a starting point to machine learning
texts. For those learning the mathematics for the
first time, the methods help build intuition and
practical experience with applying mathematical
concepts. Every chapter includes worked
examples and exercises to test understanding.
Programming tutorials are offered on the book's
web site.
Education of Teachers in India - Shridhar
Nath Mukerji 1968
Language Policy and Education in India - M.
Sridhar 2016-08-05
This book presents a history of English and
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development of language education in modern
India. It explores the role of language in colonial
attempts to establish hegemony, the play of
power, and the anxieties in the nineteenth- and
early-twentieth-century India. The essays in the
volume discuss language policy, debates and
pedagogy as well as larger overarching
questions such as identity, nationhood and subnationhood. The work also looks at the sociocultural and economic factors that shaped the
writing and publishing of textbooks, dictionaries
and determined the direction of language
teaching, specifically, of English language
teaching. Drawing on a variety of archival
sources — policy documents, books, periodicals
— this book will be of great interest to scholars
and researchers of linguistics, language
teaching, cultural studies and modern Indian
history.
Analysing English as a Lingua Franca Alessia Cogo 2012-03-08
There have been considerable recent
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

demographic shifts in the use of English
worldwide. English is now undoubtedly (and
particularly) an international lingua franca, a
lingua mundi. The sociolinguistic reality of
English language use worldwide, and its
implications, continue to be hotly contested. This
is one of the first books to provide a detailed and
comprehensive account of recent empirical
findings in the field of English as a lingua franca
(ELF). Cogo and Dewey analyze and interpret
their own large corpus of naturally occurring
spoken interactions and focus on identifying
innovative developments in the pragmatics and
lexicogrammar of speakers engaged in ELF talk.
Cogo and Dewey's work makes a substantial
contribution to the emerging field of empirical
ELF studies. As well as this practical focus, this
book looks at both pragmatic and
lexicogrammatical issues and highlights their
interrelationship. In showcasing the underlying
processes involved in the emergence of
innovative patterns of language use, this book
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will be of great interest to advanced students
and academics working in applied linguistics,
ELF, sociolinguistics, and corpus linguistics.
Indian National Bibliography - B. S. Kesavan
1962
Education World - 2005
The Cumulative Book Index - 1956
Indian Books in Print - 1984
Absolute Beginner's Guide to Computer Basics Michael Miller 2010
Guides beginning users through basic PC
operations in Microsoft Windows, demonstrating
how to print letters, manage finances, shop
online, send and receive e-mail, and customize
the desktop.
Rabindrasangeet Vichitra - Śāntideba Ghosha
2006
This English translation of Santidev Ghosh's
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

Rabindrasangeet Vichitra makes an in-depth
study of the music of Rabindranath Tagore.
Canada - CBC 2002
How can we know where we’re going if we don’t
know where we are coming from? This question
applies as much to nations as it does to
travellers, and it rings especially loudly in the
ears of Canadians. Canada: A People’s History
doesn’t tell us where we are going, but it shows
us where we have come from This richly
illustrated book, the first of two volumes, tells
the epic story of Canada from its earliest days to
the arrival of the industrial age in the 1870s.
Here is the story of the people who created this
vast nation. The courageous explorers who
tracked the vast wilderness; the adventurous
settlers, many of them exiles from their
homelands; the native peoples, crucial allies in
the Europeans’ wars for possession of this land;
the visionary politicians, and the shortsighted
ones; but most of all the ordinary people who
rose to the extraordinary challenge of building
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Canada. These people are all given voice here,
their stories blending with accounts of the major
events of the day. This is the story of Canada for
the new millennium, one that draws on solid
scholarship and presents the human drama and
excitement of days gone by, one that makes past
times memorable. From the Hardcover edition.
Institutions in Cultures - Robert Lumsden
1996
The book represents a selection of papers
presented at an international symposium in
Singapore on the role of theory and practice in
the mutually interactive and mutating relations
between institutions and cultures. In effect, the
papers turn about a single theme: the ways in
which power is expressed through those
institutions by means of which cultures mediate
their requirements. The symposium brought
together scholars and academics from a variety
of disciplines, including literature, philosophy,
cultural studies, sociology, comparative
literature and comparative religions. In terms of
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

the geography of cultures and the history of
institutions, the range of reference to this book
of the symposium is global: from Hong Kong
awaiting 1997, through the travails of political
democracy in Singapore, and Cultural Studies a
la Greenblatt or under the aegis of Shakespeare
as cultural idol, through German Romantic
theory and its relevance to current theorizing
about theory in America, to Zen Buddhism and
Nagarjuna and how these two sources refract
the concerns of Jung, Lacan and Derrida;
through Colonialism and postcoloniality and how
they have shaped identity and mediated power
to the current crises in education created by
these mediations, specifically, in literary studies.
The aim of the symposium was twofold: to
theorize about the impulse to theorize in relation
to the plurality of cultures and institutions which
comprises our contemporary world; and to
ground this impulse in those specificities and
contingencies which provide resistance to such
theorizing."
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Working in Microsoft Office - Ron Mansfield
1996
Combining step-by-step instruction with
illustrations and hands-on examples, this
valuable handbook of Microsoft Office explains
how to use Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint,
Access, Wizards, and Schedule +, as well as the
integrated capabilities of the program. Original.
(All Users).
Digital Storytelling Guide for Educators - Midge
Frazel 2010-01-01
This book offers an overview of digital
storytelling as well as its
The Modern State - R. M. Maciver 2013-04-16
A fascinating study of the modern state as a
collection of associations and a tool that has to
be given power by the people but musty follow
checks and balances put in place. A relevant text
when written and still relevant in this day.
Emerging Research in Computing, Information,
Communication and Applications - N. R. Shetty
2021-11-15
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

This book presents the proceedings of
International Conference on Emerging Research
in Computing, Information, Communication and
Applications, ERCICA 2020. The conference
provides an interdisciplinary forum for
researchers, professional engineers and
scientists, educators and technologists to
discuss, debate and promote research and
technology in the upcoming areas of computing,
information, communication and their
applications. The book discusses these emerging
research areas, providing a valuable resource
for researchers and practicing engineers alike.
Aesthetical Essays - Sushil Kumar Saxena 1981
Economics - Campbell R. McConnell 1999
Knowledge Management Tools and
Techniques - Madanmohan Rao 2012-06-14
Knowledge management (KM) - or the practice
of using information and collaboration
technologies and processes to capture
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organizational learning and thereby improve
business performance - is becoming one of the
key disciplines in management, especially in
large companies. Many books, magazines,
conferences, vendors, consultancies, Web sites,
online communities and email lists have been
formed around this concept. This practical book
focuses on the vast offerings of KM
solutions—technology, content, and services.
The focus is not on technology details, but on
how KM and IT practitioners actually use KM
tools and techniques. Over twenty case studies
describe the real story of choosing and
implementing various KM tools and techniques,
and experts analyse the trends in the evolution
of these technologies and tools, along with
opportunities and challenges facing companies
harnessing them. Lessons from successes and
failures are drawn, along with roadmaps for
companies beginning or expanding their KM
practice. The introductory chapter presents a
taxonomy of KM tools, identifies IT implications
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

of KM practices, highlights lessons learned, and
provides tips and recommendations for
companies using these tools. Relevant literature
on KM practices and key findings of market
research groups and industry consortia such as
IDC, Gartner and APQC, are presented. The
majority of the book is devoted to case studies,
featuring clients and vendors along the entire
spectrum of solutions: hardware (e.g.
handheld/wearable devices), software (e.g.
analytics, collaboration, document management)
and content (e.g. newsfeeds, market research).
Each chapter is structured along the "8Cs"
framework developed by the author:
connectivity, content, community, commerce,
community, capacity, culture, cooperation and
capital. In other words, each chapter addresses
how appropriate KM tools and technologies help
a company on specific fronts such as fostering
adequate employee access to knowledge bodies,
user-friendly work-oriented content,
communities of practice, a culture of knowledge,
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learning capacity, a spirit of cooperation,
commercial and other incentives, and carefully
measured capital investments and returns.
Vendor history, product/service offerings,
implementation details, client testimonials, ROI
reports, and future trends are highlighted.
Experts in the field then provide third-party
analysis on trends in KM tools and technique
areas, and recommendations for KM
practitioners.
Earth and Atmospheric Disasters
Management Natural and Man-Made Navale Pandharinath 2009
Preface Acknowledgements Abbreviations and
Acronyms Introduction Chapter -1 Disaster
Management Plan (DMP) - General Chapter - 2
Cyclones and their Hazard Potential Chapter-3
India Meteorological Department and Cyclone
Warnings in India Chapter-4 Cyclones Disaster
Management - Plan Chapter-5 Action Plan for
Cyclone Disaster Management Chapter-6 Role of
Different Institutions in Natural Disaster
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

Management Chapter-7 The Role of Defence and
other Services in Disaster Management
Chapter-8 Floods Chapter - 9 Drought
Chapter-10 Earth quakes Chapter -11 Hazards
associated with Convective Clouds Chapter-12
Environmental Pollution Chapter-13 Aviation
Hazards and Safety Measures Chapter-14
Modern Aids of Communication and Detection
Chapter-15 A Glance at Disaster Management
Act - 2005 References Index
Commonwealth Universities Yearbook - 1989
A directory to the universities of the
Commonwealth and the handbook of their
association.
Agile Software Development - Torgeir
Dingsøyr 2010-05-26
Agile software development has become an
umbrella term for a number of changes in how
software developers plan and coordinate their
work, how they communicate with customers
and external stakeholders, and how software
development is organized in small, medium, and
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large companies, from the telecom and
healthcare sectors to games and interactive
media. Still, after a decade of research, agile
software development is the source of continued
debate due to its multifaceted nature and
insufficient synthesis of research results.
Dingsøyr, Dybå, and Moe now present a
comprehensive snapshot of the knowledge
gained over many years of research by those
working closely with or in the industry. It shows
the current state of research on agile software
development through an introduction and ten
invited contributions on the main research
fields, each written by renowned experts. These
chapters cover three main issues: foundations
and background of agile development, agile
methods in practice, and principal challenges
and new frontiers. They show the important
results in each subfield, and in addition they
explain what these results mean to practitioners
as well as for future research in the field. The
book is aimed at reflective practitioners and
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

researchers alike, and it also can serve as the
basis for graduate courses at universities.
How India Votes - V. S. Rama Devi 2007
Detailed information of electoral system,
practice, and procedure to elections of the
President and Vice-President of India, and the
Indian parliament and legislatures.
Creating Value in Financial Services - Edward L.
Melnick 2012-12-06
Creating Value in Financial Services is a
compilation of state-of-the-art views of leading
academics and practitioners on how financial
service firms can succeed in today's competitive
environment. The book is based on two
conferences held at New York University: the
first, `Creating Value in Financial Services', held
in March 1997, and the second, `Operations and
Productivity in Financial Services', in April 1998.
The book is essentially designed to be a
compendium of leading edge thinking and
practice in the management of financial services
firms. There is no book today that has this focus.
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It contains ideas that can apply to other service
industries. Topics addressed are increasingly
important worldwide as the financial services
industries consolidate and search for innovative
new directions and ways to create value in a
fiercely competitive environment.
STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT - R. SRINIVASAN
2014-10-01
The revised and updated Fifth Edition gives an
in-depth and incisive analysis of the basic
principles of strategic management. The
exposition of these principles is reinforced by
seven case studies that encompass the broad
spectrum of Indian companies. These case
studies are culled mainly from manufacturing
and information technology, and include both
private and public sector units. The case studies
will be of immense help to the budding
managers as well as provide them with the
requisite practical orientation for understanding
the strategic management issues. The inclusion
of the concepts, theory and case studies in a
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

single, compact volume is the main feature of
the book, which makes the subject easier to
understand and learn. Intended primarily as a
textbook for postgraduate students of
management and commerce, this book is of
immense help to all those attending
management development and executive
development programmes. New to This Edition •
A brief section on ‘Government Initiatives’ is
added in Chapter 4. • Section on ‘CSR activities
mandated by the Government of India’, have
been incorporated in Chapter 5. • A new case
study on Indian Airline has been introduced. •
All case studies of the previous edition have
been updated with latest company information
and development.
Handbook of Universities - 2006
The Most Authentic Source Of Information On
Higher Education In India The Handbook Of
Universities, Deemed Universities, Colleges,
Private Universities And Prominent Educational
& Research Institutions Provides Much Needed
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Information On Degree And Diploma Awarding
Universities And Institutions Of National
Importance That Impart General, Technical And
Professional Education In India. Although
Another Directory Of Similar Nature Is Available
In The Market, The Distinct Feature Of The
Present Handbook, That Makes It One Of Its
Kind, Is That It Also Includes Entries And Details
Of The Private Universities Functioning Across
The Country.In This Handbook, The Universities
Have Been Listed In An Alphabetical Order. This
Facilitates Easy Location Of Their Names. In
Addition To The Brief History Of These
Universities, The Present Handbook Provides
The Names Of Their Vice-Chancellor, Professors
And Readers As Well As Their Faculties And
Departments. It Also Acquaints The Readers
With The Various Courses Of Studies Offered By
Each University.It Is Hoped That The Handbook
In Its Present Form, Will Prove Immensely
Helpful To The Aspiring Students In Choosing
The Best Educational Institution For Their
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

Career Enhancement. In Addition, It Will Also
Prove Very Useful For The Publishers In Mailing
Their Publicity Materials. Even The Suppliers Of
Equipment And Services Required By These
Educational Institutions Will Find It Highly
Valuable.
PROBLEM SOLVING WITH C SOMASHEKARA, M. T. 2018-01-01
This self-readable and student-friendly text
provides a strong programming foundation to
solve problems with C language through its wellsupported structured programming
methodology, rich set of operators and data
types. It is designed to help students build
efficient and compact programs. The book, now
in its second edition, is an extended version of
Dr. M.T. Somashekara's previous book titled as
Programming in C. In addition to two newly
introduced chapters on 'Graphics using C' and
'Searching and Sorting', all other chapters of the
previous edition have been thoroughly revised
and updated. The usage of pseudocodes as a
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problem-solving tool has been explored
throughout the book before providing C
programming solutions for the problems,
wherever necessary. This book comes with an
increased number of examples, programs,
review questions, programming exercises and
interview questions in each chapter. Appendices,
glossary, MCQs with answers and solutions to
interview questions are given at the end of the
book. The book is eminently suitable for students
of Computer Science, Computer Applications,
and Information Technology at both
undergraduate and postgraduate levels.
Assuming no previous knowledge of
programming techniques, this book is
appropriate for all those students who wish to
master the C language as a problem-solving tool
for application in their respective disciplines. It
even caters to the needs of beginners in
computer programming. KEY FEATURES •
Introduction to problem-solving tools like
algorithms, flow charts and pseudocodes •
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

Systematic approach to teaching C with simple
explanation of each concept • Expanded
coverage of arrays, structures, pointers and files
• Complete explanation of working of each
program with emphasis on the core segment of
the program, supported by a large number of
solved programs and programming exercises in
each chapter NEW TO THE SECOND EDITION •
Points-wise summary at the end of each chapter
• MCQs with Answers • Interview Questions
with Solutions • Pseudocodes for all the
problems solved using programs • Two new
chapters on 'Graphics using C' and 'Searching
and Sorting’ • Additional review questions and
programming exercises
Oriya Stories - Vidya Das 2000
Sangitaratnakara of Sarngadeva - Shrangadeva
Sarangadeva 1945
A Dissertation Upon Roast Pig - Charles
Lamb 1888
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Bombay University Calendar - University of
Bombay 1931
An Introduction to Crime and Criminology Hennessey Hayes 2014-10-01
An Introduction to Crime & Criminology 4e,
continues to bring together some of Australia’s
most widely respected authorities on
criminology. The text explores popular
knowledge and understanding about crime,
contrasting it with what we know about crime
from official sources as well as from crime
victims. The authors present and analyse the
various ways that crime is defined and
measured, the many and varied dimensions of
crime, the broad range of theories offered to
explain crime as well as some of the main ways
governments and other agencies respond to and
attempt to prevent crime.
Author-title Catalog - University of California,
Berkeley. Library 1963
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Quantum Computation and Quantum
Information - Michael A. Nielsen 2000-10-23
First-ever comprehensive introduction to the
major new subject of quantum computing and
quantum information.
Universities Handbook - 2006
Essentials of Business Analytics Bhimasankaram Pochiraju 2019-07-10
This comprehensive edited volume is the first of
its kind, designed to serve as a textbook for longduration business analytics programs. It can also
be used as a guide to the field by practitioners.
The book has contributions from experts in top
universities and industry. The editors have taken
extreme care to ensure continuity across the
chapters. The material is organized into three
parts: A) Tools, B) Models and C) Applications.
In Part A, the tools used by business analysts are
described in detail. In Part B, these tools are
applied to construct models used to solve
business problems. Part C contains detailed
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Downloaded from latitudenews.com on
by guest

applications in various functional areas of
business and several case studies. Supporting
material can be found in the appendices that
develop the pre-requisites for the main text.
Every chapter has a business orientation.
Typically, each chapter begins with the
description of business problems that are
transformed into data questions; and
methodology is developed to solve these
questions. Data analysis is conducted using
widely used software, the output and results are
clearly explained at each stage of development.
These are finally transformed into a business
solution. The companion website provides
examples, data sets and sample code for each
chapter.
Ableism: The Causes and Consequences of
Disability Prejudice - Michelle R. NarioRedmond 2019-10-01
The first comprehensive volume to integrate
social-scientific literature on the origins and
manifestations of prejudice against disabled
shridhar-university-syllabus-ba

people Ableism, prejudice against disabled
people stereotyped as incompetent and
dependent, can elicit a range of reactions that
include fear, contempt, pity, and inspiration.
Current literature—often narrowly focused on a
specific aspect of the subject or limited in scope
to psychoanalytic tradition—fails to examine the
many origins and manifestations of ableism.
Filling a significant gap in the field, Ableism: The
Causes and Consequences of Disability Prejudice
is the first work to synthesize classic and
contemporary studies on the evolutionary,
ideological, and cognitive-emotional sources of
ableism. This comprehensive volume examines
new manifestations of ableism, summarizes the
state of research on disability prejudice, and
explores real-world personal accounts and
interventions to illustrate the various forms and
impacts of ableism. This important contribution
to the field combines evidence from multiple
theoretical perspectives, including published
and unpublished work from both disabled and
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nondisabled constituents, on the causes,
consequences, and elimination of disability
prejudice. Each chapter places findings in the
context of contemporary theories—identifying
methodological limits and suggesting alternative
interpretations. Topics include the evolutionary
and existential origins of disability prejudice,
cultural and impairment-specific stereotypes,
interventions to reduce prejudice, and how to
effect social change through collective action
and advocacy. Adopting a holistic approach to
the study of disability prejudice, this accessiblywritten volume: Provides an inclusive, up-to-date
exploration of the origins and expressions of
ableism Addresses how to resist ableist
practices, prioritize accessible policies, and
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create more equitable social relations with
pages earmarked for activists and allies Focuses
on interpersonal and intergroup analysis from a
social-psychological perspective Integrates
research from multiple disciplines to illustrate
critical cognitive, affective and behavioral
mechanisms and manifestations of ableism
Suggests future research directions based on
topics covered in each chapter Ableism: The
Causes and Consequences of Disability Prejudice
is an important resource for social, community
and rehabilitation psychologists, scholars and
researchers of disability studies, and students,
activists, and academics across political,
sociological, and humanistic disciplines.
写作 - Liz Hamp-Lyons 2001
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